



Dear Teachers and Parents:

The Annual Clover International Festival will be held on **Friday, May 27**th, **2022.** We'd like to ask your help in having the students make colorful flags from their families' countries of origin as either an in-class or take-home project. We will use their colorful flags to decorate our Quad on the day of the event and to show our amazing Clover diversity. Please use the attached paper and put the finished flags in the "International Festival" box in the back office by **Wednesday. May 18**th. Students can do more than one flag if they choose and use their own paper for their additional 5 1/2" x 8 1/2" flags. Feel free to put your name and room number on the back.

Have fun drawing and coloring! Hope to see everyone at the International Festival! Thank you.





Dear Teachers and Parents:

The Annual Clover International Festival will be held on **Friday, May 27**th, **2022.** We'd like to ask your help in having the students make colorful flags from their families' countries of origin as either an in-class or take-home project. We will use their colorful flags to decorate our Quad on the day of the event and to show our amazing Clover diversity. Please use the attached paper and put the finished flags in the "International Festival" box in the back office by **Wednesday, May 18**th. Students can do more than one flag if they choose and use their own paper for their additional 5 1/2" x 8 1/2" flags. Feel free to put your name and room number on the back.

Have fun drawing and coloring! Hope to see everyone at the International Festival! Thank you.





Dear Teachers and Parents:

The Annual Clover International Festival will be held on **Friday, May 27**th, **2022.** We'd like to ask your help in having the students make colorful flags from their families' countries of origin as either an in-class or take-home project. We will use their colorful flags to decorate our Quad on the day of the event and to show our amazing Clover diversity. Please use the attached paper and put the finished flags in the "International Festival" box in the back office by **Wednesday. May 18**th_Students can do more than one flag if they choose and use their own paper for their additional 5 1/2" x 8 1/2" flags. Feel free to put your name and room number on the back. Have fun drawing and coloring! Hope to see everyone at the International Festival! Thank you.